
Dear [Principal's Name], 

We are reaching out to you to emphasize the importance of skin cancer prevention education in 

our schools. As you may know, skin cancer is the most common type of cancer in the United 

States, and early education can play a critical role in prevention. 

We propose implementing a skin cancer awareness program that includes: 

• Informational sessions for students about UV radiation and its risks. 

• Workshops on the importance of sunscreen and protective clothing. 

• Activities to promote safe sun habits. 

By engaging students in this vital topic, we can help reduce the risk of skin cancer and promote a 

culture of health and safety in our community. 

We would love to discuss this initiative further and explore opportunities for collaboration. 

Please feel free to contact us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization] 


